January 14, 2022

* Monday, January 17, 2022, the school is closed in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.
School will resume on Tuesday, January 18, 2022.

* Please watch your email for two very important emails from the school office. They will contain
valuable information regarding the Neumann Scholarship application, free lunch program and a
letter from Diocese. Please take the time to read all the information in the email.

* Safety Note: Please watch for melting/falling snow from the rectory roof when you are standing in
the cafeteria driveway at the cafeteria doors for pickup at dismissal.

* [lIness guideline update: Beginning immediately, all illnesses will require a parent to contact the
school office before the student may return to school.

* Catholic School’'s Week: January 30" — February 5. We are asking families to donate $5/family
to help offset the cost of assemblies and activities. Please forward your donation to the school
office and mark the envelope or check memo CSW. We are also asking for snack and drink
donations. Please contact the office for specifics. Thank you to Mrs. Lombard for the CSW
decorations! They look great!

* Bookmobile: If the Bookmobile is scheduled on a day that has a 2 hour delay or is closed due to
inclement weather, the Bookmobile will not be rescheduled for that month. It will resume on the
regular scheduled day the following month. We apologize for the inconvenience.

* Box Tops: From now through February 10, 2022, you can earn 40 bonus box tops for St.
Columba School when you buy any 4 participating Box Top products in a single trip at Giant and
scan your receipt within 14 days of the purchase. Please continue to scan your box tops and/or
bring your box tops to school. The next submission date is the end of February.

* Apple Dumplings: There are 17 apple dumplings left in the school freezer. Please contact the
school office if you are interested in purchasing them. $4/each

* Cafeteria: We are in need of volunteers in the cafeteria to help serve and sanitize tables and
chairs. If you are able to help, please contact Mary Getz at 570-764-6210. We have no
volunteers on Thursdays or Fridays.

Please contact scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org - We are here to promote a safe and healthy
environment for your child.
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